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Welcome to the spring term edition 
of our schools newsletter. We hope 
you had an enjoyable Christmas 
and wish you all a happy and 
peaceful New Year.

Our Schools Art Exhibition was 
a wonderful way to celebrate 
Christmas in the Cathedral Hostry 
this year. 150 children from five 
schools made various works of art 
with the centre piece being a life 
size nativity scene complete with 
sheep and donkey. Other displays 
included a life size flying Angel 
Gabriel, wise men and shepherd 
collages, Christmas fabric wall 
hangings and mini flying angels all 
over the ceiling.

The exhibition was a great success 
with the children’s art showcased 
to tens of thousands of visitors over 
the busy Christmas period!

Due to popular demand, we are 
now offering three days of our 
Experience Easter activity in the 
week before Holy Week. 

We recommend you book early as 
we are only able to accommodate 
six schools of 30 children each. 
More details on this exciting activity 
can be found inside.

We hope you have a happy and 
creative term as the evenings grow 
lighter and we look forward to the 
arrival of spring.

With Warm Regards,

Juliet Corbett
Schools Officer
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Easter
Experience

Celebrate Easter with your pupils 
in the beautiful surroundings of 
Norwich Cathedral. A unique 
one day event which brings the 
events of Jesus’ life, death and 
resurrection to life in an engaging 
and creative way.  

The children will take part in an 
immersive learning experience 
about the Easter story. This will 
involve:

•	 visiting six Easter stations in the 
Cathedral, taking time to learn 
about them and reflect on their 
meaning

•	 taking part in storytelling, 
prayers and candle lighting

•	 craft activities to take back to 
school, including Easter baskets 
for eggs

•	 an egg hunt in the herb garden

This opportunity is for 30 children 
from KS1 and KS2.

When do the sessions take place?

From 10.00am – 2.00pm on the 
following dates:

•	 Tuesday 19 March
•	 Wednesday 20 March
•	 Thursday 21 March

How much does it cost?

£2.50 per child, adults FREE

How do I book?

Contact Julia Jones on:

01603 218448
jjones@cathedral.org.uk
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Get creative with the creation story!

Spring is the perfect time to explore the story of the Creation of the world 
through our wonderful roof boss of God in his red coat. A cross-curricular day 
for RE, English, Art and Design, Science and PSH and Citizenship, this will 
involve:

•	 exploring the Cathedral and searching for God, birds and animals of his 
creation

•	 taking part in wondering story based on Godly Play about The Creation
•	 creating a giant collage of children’s ideas of the Garden of Eden
•	 sharing concepts of belonging, caring and responsibility for each other 

and living things
•	 exploring the idea of new beginnings
•	 lighting a candle, making a wish or prayer raindrop for the giant rainbow

How much does it cost?

£155 for up to 35 KS1 and KS2 children

Further details and booking

Contact Juliet Corbett on 01603 218320 or education@cathedral.org.uk
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Find out more

We offer a wide range of fun and 
engaging activities pupils and 
welcome over 9,000 children each 
year!

You can find out more on our school 
resources by visiting:
www.cathedral.org.uk/learning

The education team

Juliet Corbett
Schools Officer
01603 218320
jcorbett@cathedral.org.uk

Julia Jones
Schools Administrator
01603 218448
jjones@cathedral.org.uk

For further information on anything 
in the newsletter or our Schools 
Learning Programme please 
contact a member of the education 
team or visit the Cathedral. 

Can’t come to us? 
We can come to you!

Most of our projects can be 
delivered at your school, giving 
you a taste of the Cathedral in the 
classroom!

FREE assemblies are also 
available to schools within a 10 
mile radius of the Cathedral


